
July 19, 2016 

Announcements  
Nancy Foster opened the meeting with our prayer and pledge.

President Maureen Patterson asked Chris Seward to come forward to recognize 
our most recent Paul Harris Fellow updates.                                                                             

Chris Seward presented the following new and “Plus” Paul 
Harris Fellowship recipients:  Mark Steil, Judith  Daniel, 
Rusty  Miller,  Randy  Ellington,  Maureen  Patterson, 
Margina  Worley,  Dave  Denson  and  Rob  Stallworth.  
Maureen  Patterson  and  Rainer  Schlichtherle  were 
recognized as Paul Harris Society members.

Chandler Williams updated us on the MMFF sponsor 
sales incentive program.  Dave Saunders is sending 
members a You Tube video link to the club incentive program.  The video covers the 
benefits available to $1000.00 sponsors including tickets and eligibility for a resort 
vacation trip.  Chandler also covered that the top two Midlothian Rotarians in sponsor 
sales will also qualify for the trips.

President Maureen had the following announcements.
The MMFF committee is on schedule and moving forward.  The next committee 
meeting will be on August 9, at Stonehenge.
“My Rotary” had a lot of sign-ups since last week.  Remember that we need 100% of 
the membership to sign up for “My Rotary.”
Full committee reports will go out this week listing member assignments and 
committee chairpersons.
A “save the date” e-mail tag went out last week for members to add to their e-mail 
communication.  Monica Marks reported that she had listed the event on her office  
Outlook system to 93 associates and had already received 10 commitments to 
attend.
MMFF tickets that are sold on-line require a club name and member’s name.  Our 
members will get sales credit for those on-line tickets.  Paper tickets will be available 
soon.
The district grant for the “See Clearly Now” program has been approved for five 
Chesterfield clubs.
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Club Calendar   
7/19  Tom Gallagher
BBB of Central Virginia

7/26  Andy Farmer
VA State Corporation Comm.

August Programs
Robley Bates

8/30  Dist  Gov Diane Hageman

July Birthdays 

7/3 Karen Scherzer
7/15 David Helfrich
7/23 Rainer Schlichtherle
7/26 David Larmore
7/26 Ben Pomeroy
7/31 Rusty Miller

Rotary Anniversaries 

7/8     Ray Shashaty                8 yrs
7/13   Evans Drake                17 yrs
7/13   Andy Foldenauer            6 yrs
7/29   Dave Saunders            13 yrs
Anniversaries 

7/2 Joe & Lori Owen            39 yrs
7/11 Jim & Julie Riley            46 yrs
7/12  Bill & Lesle Lyn              30 yrs

Stinson
7/13 Ernie & Wanda Rogers  38 yrs
7/21  Brad & Ginder Bailey     25 yrs
6721  Frank & Ann                  37 yrs
         Johnstone
7/26  Ryan & Lindsay             13 yrs
          Blankenship
7/31 Pat & Lyn Pontius        40 yrs

Midlothian Rotary 
Coal Line 

July - Reporter, Editor 
Joe Crockett



Richard McCullough reminded members that club dues and speed pass fees are now 
due.  Richard thanks the following for getting their dues in today.  
Ernie Bolling, Judith Daniel, David Denson, Dunn Dillard, Mike Hall, Frank 
Johnstone, Cindy Lichtenstein, Jeff Martin, Jim Riley, Chris Seward, Will 
Shewmake, Tom Stepka, Chandler Williams, Wayne Woodcock & Kyle Woolfolk.

Patricia Green was approved for membership at the Board Meeting on July 11 and is 
published for the second time today.

Club Care & Concern 
Dave Larmore reported that Trudy Cox, widow of former club president Paul Cox, 
passed away.

Bertie Steil, wife of Mark Steil just suffered her third stroke this year.

Maureen Patterson will be having sinus surgery on Thursday.

Rusty Miller just had knee surgery that went well.

Happy Dollars

O.T. Crowther was happy to have his grandson here for the weekend.  He was happy 
to take him to Green Top and get special sales attention from Jimmy Hyman.  O.T. was 
not happy that Jimmy convinced O.T. that a grandson that smart should have a $600.00 
rod and reel.
Will Shewmake was happy to take his daughter to New York City to get her set up in 
her apartment to start her teaching job.  Will was also happy to have Lisa Patten as his 
guest today.
Ron Evins was happy to report that his grandson, Jay, had won his most recent golf 
tournament by 20 strokes with an 8 under par.
Chandler & Robbie Williams just returned from a Northern Virginia baseball 
tournament for their grandson, a Long Island Sound club tour with friends and a three 
day James River camping trip with family.
Jim Riley is happy to be going back to work, part time, teaching at the MCV Dental 
School.

Program - 
Tom Gallagher, president and CEO of the Better 
Business Bureau of Greater Richmond presented our 
program.  Tom started out by saying that senior fraud is 
one of the worst problems they deal with since it is an 
assault on people’s dignity.  He then spoke about ethics 
in business.  Tom presented a video that BBB has 
prepared as a program to present to school and 
business groups.  The video presented various business 
dilemmas that require professional and ethical business 
decisions.
Tom is also a board member of Families of the Wounded, a charity that we have 
supported.  Our members have  participated in their golf tournament.  The 2016 
tournament will be on September 12 at Brandermill.
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Officers & Directors 

President
Maureen Patterson
patterson.maureen@gmail.com

Past President
Allen Worley
allenworley@aol.com

President Elect
Dave Saunders
davids@madisonmain.com

Secretary
Andy Foldenauer
andy.foldenauer@rbc.com 

Executive Secretary
Wayne Woodcock
suway2@verizon.net

Executive Treasurer
Richard McCullough
rcmcculloughjr@gmail.com

Sergeant-at-Arms
Ernie Rogers
Ernie@UCRiverCity.com

Director 2014
Chuck Catlett
ccatlett3@verizon.net

Director 2014
Dave Larmore
dwlarmore@aol.com

Director 2015
Robley Bates
rbates@expressoil.com 

Director 2015
Judith Daniel
DHR1954@ymail.com

Director 2016
Beth Fitzwater
beth.fitzwater@gmail.com

Director 2016
Bill Manson
manson2828@aol.com
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Attendance
Members - 46
Visiting Rotarians - 1,  James Lane - Goochland 
Guests - Javid Sadiqui, Crystal Sekerdy, Lisa Patten
Small Pot winner - Bill Manson - $18
Large Pot - $222
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Committee Chairs 

Attendance
Pat Pontius
patpontius@comcast.com

Bulletin
Joe Crockett
j.crockett98@gmail.com

Care & Concern
Dave Larmore
dwlarmore@aol.com

Charity
Andy Foldenauer
andy.foldenauer@rbc.com

Club Service
Allen Worley
allenworley@aol.com

Food Festival
Maureen Patterson
patterson.maureen@gmail.com
Chris Winslow
chris@chriswinslow.com

Golf Tournament
Bob Roop
bob.roop@timmons.com

Interact
Ernie Rogers
Ernie@UCRiverCity.com

Membership
Robley Bates
rbates@expressoil.com

Nutzy Funn Run
Beth Fitzwater
beth.fitzwater@gmail.com

Programs
Dave Saunders
davids@madisonmain.com

RI Foundation
Chris Seward
cseward@tbrinsurance.com

Social
Karen Scherzer
amskts@comcast.net

Public Relations
Patrick Knightly
pjknightly@yahoo.com
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